
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are all very excited to present the opportunity of a residential trip to Little 
Canada Wednesday 7th May- Friday 9th May 2025. We have booked a provisional 
80 places. This brochure should outline key information needed… 

 Little Canada 

Situated on the Isle of Wight. Set in a beautiful 48-acre woodland site. We 
get to travel by boat!!! 

Some of the activities available may include… abseiling, aero ball, archery, 
buggy building, climbing, giant swing, low ropes, orienteering, tunnel trail and 
zip wire! 

 
 Accommodation 

We’ll be sleeping in these lovely log cabins. 

Each cabin has its own en suite toilet/shower. 

Rooms will be allocated in groups of 4 and 6. 

Site is secure with no off-site access and staff operating a night patrol. 
 

 Travel 

We’ll be travelling on the ferry which is a short journey to the island. Children will be 
split into small travel groups and have a designated group leader to ensure a smooth 
journey. They don’t need to worry about lugging bags around whilst on the ferry as 
these will be left on the coach. 

 

 Medical Procedures 

We’ll be following the latest government guidance and procedures put in place by PGL 
for our trip. 

We will discuss all medical requirements prior to the trip and contact PGL of any 
additional needs your child may have. 

All PGL instructors are qualified in first aid. 
 

 Food! 

Hot & cold options are available at every mealtime. Meals are balanced to 
keep energy high! PGL cater for many dietary requirements. 

 
 Payment 

The total cost of the trip is £300, which includes transport there and back, ferry 
to and from the island, accommodation, meals and all of the activities whilst at 
the centre. We have set out an affordable payment plan as follows: 

£75 deposit due by Wednesday 9th October – THIS WILL BE NON-REFUNDABLE 

£75 due by Thursday 28th November 

£75 due by Thursday 30th January 

£75 due by Thursday 27th February 
 

Find more information at: https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school- 
trips/primary-schools/centres/little-canada or e-mail Mr Quirke 
rquirke@orchardsjunior.school 
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